
 

 

Board of Management: Agreed Report 5th April 2017 

1. Our new “employers landing page” on our website was launched at our open evening 
and there was a good turnout for the event. We are still refining the site with our web 
designer Marie Brouder. 

2. We broadcast from the college for a morning when Ocean FM came and there was a 
great selection of students past and present as well as staff, music and singing. We try 
to keep the college in the public eye as often as possible- there have been pictures and 
articles in the Sligo champion twice in the last month and we have arranged flyers for 
the western drama event in Tubbercurry, as well as taking a stand at the NW Careers 
fest in Sligo IT in May. 

3. Work continues to network with local organisations and raise the profile of the 
college- South Sligo Tourism, the MSLETB marketing forum and the employers 
liaision action group. We will be nominating for the MSLETB awards- students who 
have designed web pages for their ebusiness course and also hopefully staff for their 
into employment week organisation. 

4. We are going to be concentrating on our risk assessment procedures after Easter- 
training and staff awareness has started. A talk on internet safety has taken place 

5. The building is going to be painted- 5 quotes have been invited 
6. We have 5 entries for the MSLETB awards web pages, a beauty therapy thesis and a 

staff committee that arranged the into employment week 
7. Evening class numbers continue to be very good and new classes are to start after 

Easter until the end of June 
8. VTOS attendance is 79% 

 


